
 

 
 
 
 
3 March 2020  

 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian  
 
On Monday 9th March 2020, from 8.50am – 12.30pm, pupils in Years 8 and 9 will be participating in a 
sponsored silence in order to fundraise for their chosen charity this academic year, Sense NI.   
 
“Sense is a national charity that supports and campaigns for children and adults who are deafblind or 
have sensory impairments. We have been supporting people who have sensory impairments to enjoy 
more independent lives for the last 60 years.” 

 
We ask that each pupil tries to raise at least £5.00.  Sponsorship forms will be distributed to your 
daughter in Form Class and money, along with the sponsorship forms should be returned to your 
daughters Form Teacher by Friday 13th March 2020. 
 
Hopefully the girls will enjoy this activity (albeit quietly) and help raise awareness of sensory 
impairments.   
 
Thank you for your continued support regarding the School’s charity work. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs B Haslam    and  Miss C Byrne 
(Charity Co-ordinator)     (Head of Junior School) 
 


